
 



 

 
 
 

The Warren Crime 
Commission 

Is taking its Wednesday, December 3rd meeting 
on the road to make our meeting more 

accessible to the community. 
Please join us at: 

Warren Community Center – Cafeteria 
5460 Arden 

(Chicago/14) (West of Mound) at 6:00 p.m. 

CONTACT/ACCOMMODATION INFORMATION: 
If you would like to contact the Crime 
Commission before the meeting, please email 
Caitlin Murphy at cmurphy@cityofwarren.org 
with your request. If you have any questions, 
concerns, or require disability-related 
accommodations for the meeting, please email 
Caitlin Murphy at cmurphy@cityofwarren.org 

mailto:cmurphy@cityofwarren.org


 OVERGROWTH REMOVAL NOTICE 
Pursuant to Warren Code of Ordinances, S21-46 et seq (Noxious Weeds and Rubbish) and MCL 247.61 et 
seq (Act 359 of 1941), an occupant, operator, or owner is responsible for preventing noxious weeds and 
overgrowth on a property that they own, occupy, or operate. Overgrowth includes grass over six inches 
and any vegetation that encroaches on public easements or causes other public safety concerns. 
 
The City or its agent may remove any overgrowth and/or noxious weeds that have not been removed by the 
first day of May. For each time removal is required, the City will charge the owner with the actual removal 
cost and a $100 administrative fee. The City may collect unpaid assessments as provided by law, 
including but not limited to adding the assessment to the property tax. 
 
In addition, the owner, operator, and/or occupant is responsible for a civil infraction punishable up to 
$1000 in fines and costs. The Noxious Weed and Rubbish Ordinance is available on the City of Warren’s 
website or at the Clerk’s Office during regular business hours. 
 

 



 

Holiday Tree Lighting 
Featuring the Holiday Light Parade SAVE THE DATE 

December 6th 5:30 p.m. – 8 p.m. 
City Hall – One City Square 



 



 
LIBRARY BOOKSTORE 

 

 

Have you checked out the Friends of the 

Warren Public Library Bookstore lately? 

Stop by and browse our books, magazines, 

audiobooks, DVD’s, CDs, puzzles, and more, 

all at great prices! Located at 5961 Beebe 

Street, the bookstore is open every Friday 

and the third Saturday of each month from 9 

a.m. until 12 p.m. (Holidays may affect this 

schedule. Please contact your local library 

branch to confirm). 

SANITATION NEWS 
COMPOST PICK -UP ENDS DECEMBER 1 

Brown paper bags accepted alongside 
your compost cart. 

HAZARDOUS WASTE DAY 
The City of Warren Sanitation Department 
will be holding a second Hazardous 
Waste Day in May, 2026.  More 
Information to Come!! 



 



 


